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To whom it may concern; 

 

I recently had the pleasure of working with Mountain Alarm as our fire alarm and life safety contractor. 

Mountain Alarm was contracted by Sturgeon Electric to perform a fire alarm and detection system in 

our 150,000 square foot data center here at Flexential (Previously ViaWest). This was the second-time 

Sturgeon and Mountain Alarm teamed up on our facility. I was fortunate to work with this team the 

second time.  

 

Mountain Alarm and Sturgeon were great to work with. They always met deadlines and when 

unforeseen obstacles arose, they joined together to find the most economical solution while still 

meeting targets and deadlines.  

 

In addition to this project we have consulted with CJ Simonds, Vice President of Mountain Alarm on 

several occasions for projects outside of the state of Colorado.  

 

It is without reservations that I recommend Mountain Alarm and Sturgeon Electric for any-and-all 

projects that you may be considering. Their diligence and professionalism have exceeded all 

expectations. 

 

If you have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

Phil W. Skinner | Project Manager – Construction | Flexential 

O: 720.354.3788 | C: 303.877.2380 | phil.skinner@flexential.com | flexential.com | LinkedIn | Twitter | YouTube 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


